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December 5, 2022         
 
Kelly Brandenburg 
Cliff Berry Inc.- Fort Lauderdale 
3400 SE 9th Avenue  
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316 
kbrandenburg@cliffberryinc.com 
 
Re: Cliff Berry Inc. In-Compliance Letter  
 HW Facility EPAID FLR000083071 
 Broward County 
 
Dear Ms. Brandenburg: 
 
Department personnel conducted a complaint evaluation inspection of the above-referenced 
facility on November 1, 2022. Based on the information provided during and following the 
inspection, the facility was determined to be in compliance with the Department’s rules and 
regulations. A copy of the inspection report can be found in the OCULUS link below for your 
records.  
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and 
federal rules. Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Johanna Polycart at 
561-681-6624 or via e-mail at Johanna.Polycart@FloridaDEP.gov.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Alannah Irwin, Environmental Manager 
Southeast District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
 
Enclosure:  Inspection Report 
 
cc: Alannah Irwin, Michele DeFreitas, Johanna Polycart- FDEP 
            Steven Swett- sswett@cliffberryinc.com- Cliff Berry Inc. 

 

mailto:kbrandenburg@cliffberryinc.com
mailto:Johanna.Polycart@FloridaDEP.gov
mailto:Johanna.Polycart@FloridaDEP.gov
https://depedms.dep.state.fl.us/Oculus/servlet/shell?command=getEntity&%5bguid=2.486421.1%5d&%5bprofile=Discovery_Compliance
mailto:sswett@cliffberryinc.com-

